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 The Hyalite Highlights—January 9, 2014

Dates to Remember:
Jan. 10th —Family Movie Night from 6-8:00—Despicable Me 2 will be showing
Jan. 23rd  —Early Release—Students dismissed @ 1:45
Feb. 11th —PAC meeting in the library from 6-7:30pm—childcare will be provided

Feb. 12th —Early Release—Students dismissed @ 1:45
Feb. 14th —Family Movie Night from 6-8:00—Movie to be announced
Feb. 17th —Presidents Day--No School  

March 8-16th —Spring Break—No School
April 16th —Early Release—Dismissal @ 1:45
Thank you very much to our PAC for making our school look so festive for the holidays. You             guys did an AWESOME job!  Thank you also to our students, Mrs. Howard and Mrs. Murphy and all    of their helpers for a beautiful Holiday program.  All of your hard work paid off.



Family Movie Night tomorrow night, from 6 to 8 p.m. at Hyalite school. We will be showing Despicable Me 2.  Pizza, concessions and raffle tickets will be sold throughout the evening.  Bring your water bottle and receive a free bag of popcorn.  So, grab your chairs or blankets for an evening out with your Hyalite community.  Please remember that all children must be accompanied and supervised by an adult.
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Happy New Year!  Hyalite is pleased to extend our partnership with the Greater Gallatin United Way and kidsLINK and offer a Before School Program beginning Monday, January 13th, 2014 at 7:15am.  Enrollment and scholarship forms can be found on the Bozeman School District’s website under “Students & Parents” or by following this link:  http://www.bsd7.org/students_parents/kids_l_i_n_k.  Paper copies will also be available in the school office.

If you have further questions, please contact Sam Parent (Before and After School Program Coordinator) via e-mail at samantha.parent@bsd7.org or by text/phone at 406-579-6011.  

We want to give a HUGE CONGRATULATIONS to a few of our teachers who were awarded a Spark Grant from the Bozeman Schools Foundation.  Mr. Waldo, who teaches 5th grade, was awarded a $2,000 grant for Heart Mountain Internment Camp.  Students will get hands-on experience on this fieldtrip by visiting the museum, touring the remains of the camp, and hearing the stories of actual residents.  Mr. Durham, Ms. Gar and Ms. Sorg-Hackler were awarded a $1,620 grant for A Tech in the Right Direction.  This project will provide students with educational disabilities, genuine life experiences and the opportunity to practice their communication skills in the real world environment through the use of iPod Touch technology.

The Driveway Doesn’t Shovel Itself… How To Help Your Child Feel Tightly Connected To Your Family

Sometimes adults will comment that kids aren’t as motivated to work as they used to be. The parenting professionals at the Love and Logic Institute tell us that the problem is not with kids but with parents who are training their kids to believe they are honored guests in their home instead of contributing members of a family team. 
Kids benefit from helping with family jobs in any way that is appropriate for their age. Even small children can be given simple jobs that make them feel included in household operations. To help 

your child feel important, needed, and loved include them in the work that keeps your home and family moving forward. The Love and Logic Institute reports that after decades of observing kids and families, children who view themselves as valued family members enjoy higher self- esteem and happier lives. So go get some more shovels, and with lots of love, get your kids to help you clear the ice and snow! You will all benefit.

For more information on how to get your kids to help with chores, call your Parent Liaison, Cindy Ballew, at 922-4235

                     WELCOME BACK
Foundations Corner:							


Common area Review for January is:				 	


The Lunchroom							


Teachers escort classes to cafeteria					


Voice level: 1


Clean up after yourself and others


Use “please” and “thank you” in lunch line and at tables


Sit at assigned class tables


Raise your hand to be dismissed


Use table manners


Skill Builder for January is:


Apologizing


Look at the person.


Use a pleasant voice tone and body posture.


Make a specific statement of apology.


Example:  “I’m sorry that I_____________.”


			      Action


Tell the person what you will do differently next time.











